Secretary’s Report to the AGM 2021

Not a lot to report this year !!

36 clubs were shooting outdoors and 7 clubs were shooting indoors until Lockdown 3 took effect with a total ban on grassroots sport. Thank you to all the clubs who responded to my activity surveys during the year. I know that a lot of clubs who use school facilities are “locked out” for the moment.

The committee decided that there was no point awarding the Yorkshire Sword for 2020 given the lack of activity, however the Sword for 2019 is still to be presented as the Championships for 2020 was cancelled.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Let’s all hope we can shoot some arrows this year, I hope to see you on a field somewhere soon.

Andy Wilkinson
Secretary
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